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A message from Year 2: 
 

Our Class charity is Chorley Hedgehog      
Rescue. Last week we met a volunteer from the 
centre and they explained how we could sup-
port them.   

We have written letters to Mrs Grundy to 
explain how we can support the hedgehog 
charity.  
 

We would like to ask children to bring in  
used/clean items to help the charity support 
poorly hedgehogs. Please bring in to the 

 entrance: 
  

 Towels 

 Fleecy blankets or dressing gowns 

 Kitten biscuits 

 Meat cat food 
 

Pease bring in bags or boxes to help us 
transport them to the charity.  



Diary Dates 
Monday 2nd May:     School Closed—Bank Holiday 
Thursday 5th May:    School closed to children—Polling Day 
Friday 6th May:     Year 3 Trip to the Octagon Theatre 
W/B 9th May:     Year 6 SATS Week 
Wednesday 18th May:    Year 3 Swimming Starts  
Tuesday 24th May:     Year 1 and Year 2 Trip to Blackpool Zoo 
Wednesday 25th May:    Year 5 Greek Wow Day  
Wednesday 25th May:     Year 6 Trip to London and  Houses of Parliament  
Thursday 26th May:    Last day of half term 
Friday 27th—Monday 6th June   HALF TERM 
Monday 6th June:     Start of Summer 2  

A look at our Learning 
this week…. 

Year 5 have been out on their bikes this week as 
part of their Bikeability.  

 The children have been learning how to stay safe 
and practising their signals.  

KS2 had an assembly today 
from Y6’s class charity,   
Bolton Hospice. They learnt 
about the important care 
they provide for so many 
people and how crucial   
fundraising is to help with 
this.  

Y4 have been to Sharples High School to 
learn about coding this week. The children 

really enjoyed learning new computing 
skills  


